
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Swale Trees 
 

The swale trees were trimmed this month by the Brickman Company. A 
structural pruning was performed, according to their arborists, to 
ensure proper growth and shaping of the trees. No further trimming 
will be needed for at least another 18 months.  
      

Root pruning and the installation of root barriers is scheduled to begin after the 
holidays. 
 

 
 

To all drivers: 
 

A child was recently hit by a car in front of 1122 Oakwater. 
Drivers are running the stop signs.  Please be careful while driving in our 
community.  
 
The Board has voted to decrease the speed limit within Wyndham to  

15 MPH. This is consistent with the narrow streets, cars parked on the streets 
and children  in the neighborhood. PLEASE SLOW DOWN. 
 

 
 WE WANT YOU! 

 
Wyndham’s HOA is looking for more people to join the board. Come and get 
involved in your community. Meetings are the third Wednesday of every month,  
at 7 pm, at the Madison Green Clubhouse. Or simply come and sit-in. Express your 
opinions and your ideas.  

 
If you can’t make it, you can always contact  our property manager, Beverley Jamason, at 
Seabreeze Community Management Services at 561.626.0917 or at www.seabreezecms.com.  
 
‘Til next time, 
Your Board 
Vern Hetherington (President), Angelique Palmer (VP) and Karina Fedele (Secretary) 
 
 


